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Important Dates and Messages: 

Homework: The Coppice is holding a bookmark 
competition to create a new ‘The Coppice Bookmark’. We 
would like to encourage nursery children to take part so 
are setting this as homework this week.  

Your design needs to be: 

 Only on one side of the bookmark template. 
 Needs to be colourful. 

 Should have a design based around your favourite 
books or characters or how you feel about reading 

at The Coppice! 
The winner will have their bookmark produced for the 
whole school to use! 
 

 On Monday 18th June we will be doing our Dance-
a-thon to help raise money for the NSPCC. The 
children will be dancing throughout the session for 
this. Sponsorship forms have been sent home, please 
raise as much money as you can! If your child has 
an older sibling at The Coppice then they will have 
the sponsor form.  
 

 Next week we will be junk-modelling so are in need 
of more junk please. We will be focusing on shape 
so if possible please send in a range of different 
shapes (e.g. boxes, tubes, lids etc.). 

 

 

 

  This week we have been… 

 Taking part in Sports Day! 
 

 Morning and Afternoon 
children have been learning 
‘We’re going on a bear 
hunt’ and All Day children 
have been learning 
‘Goldilocks and the three 
bears’. Ask your child to 
retell their story to you! 

 
 Making/ drawing/ chalking/ 

painting a special 
picture/model for daddies 
or another role model in 
our life. 
 

 Baking flap jacks…yummy! 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

  

 

Birthdays: 

Happy 4th Birthday to Erica! 

 


